

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

7th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: World Music Day

This year we would like to continue the success of our World Music Day from last year and continue to promote the importance of music within school. This year we will be holding the event on the actual day, when it is celebrated around the world, which is the Friday 21st June and we hope the day will allow us to experience the joy of sharing music with one another.

During this day, we will be covering many different aspects of music including:

Listening / appreciation

Music appreciation — this will be an activity similar to our usual fortnightly Music Appreciation sessions.

Singing / performing

'Ecclesall Rockstars': this is the main activity for the day. Each class phase (KS1, LKS2, UKS2) will perform a pop / rock song to the other classes in the phase maybe adding their own dance routines or changing the lyrics to give their song an 'Ecclesall' theme.

It would be great to see the children entering into the spirit of the day by dressing as a pop/rock star of their choice.

Thank you

Miss Gray and Mrs Sutcliffe (Music leads)